
From: Kathleen Lorenz
To: Constantino, Mike
Cc: Laura Wiegand
Subject: [External] Re: Burr Ridge Birthing Center
Date: Friday, January 17, 2020 1:58:02 PM
Attachments: BRBC Request for Expedited Review.pdf

RE: Expedited Review for Project 20-003

To Whom it May Concern: 

On behalf of the owners of Burr Ridge Birth Center, LLC, which is the applicant for Project
20-003, I am writing to ask for expedited review of our application for a birth center. 

The applicant has entered into an intent to lease agreement with the property owner of the
building at 7000 County Line Road, Burr Ridge, as the proposed site for the birth center. The
agreement is contingent on the approval of the project through the Certificate of Need process
of the Health Facilities and Services Review Board. The lessor has requested of the applicant
an expedited review, in order to minimize the time that the lessor holds the property off the
market from other would-be lessees.

For this reason, the applicant is requesting an expedited review and a hearing for the project in
February, 2020.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Lorenz
CON Project Consultant for Burr Ridge Birth Center, LLC
 

On Thu, Jan 16, 2020 at 10:48 AM Constantino, Mike <Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov>
wrote:

Hi Kathleen:

 

We called the application complete and schedule it for April’s Meeting  but I need your
request for an expedited hearing …just a letter making that request ..you can forward by
email to me.  if you would can you do this as soon as possible. 

 

Thanks

State of Illinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is
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RE: Expedited Review for Project 20-003 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
On behalf of the owners of Burr Ridge Birth Center, LLC, which is the 
applicant for Project 20-003, I am writing to ask for expedited review of 
our application for a birth center.  
 
The applicant has entered into an intent to lease agreement with the 
property owner of the building at 7000 County Line Road, Burr Ridge, as 
the proposed site for the birth center. The agreement is contingent on 
the approval of the project through the Certificate of Need process of 
the Health Facilities and Services Review Board. The lessor has 
requested of the applicant an expedited review, in order to minimize 
the time that the lessor holds the property off the market from other 
would-be lessees. 
 
For this reason, the applicant is requesting an expedited review and a 
hearing for the project in February, 2020.  
 
Sincerely, 


 
Kathleen Lorenz  
CON Project Consultant for Burr Ridge Birth Center, LLC 
 







sender immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including
all attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney
work product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure. 

-- 
Kathleen Lorenz
ktlorenz18@gmail.com
309-531-1884

Facebook: www.facebook.com/kathleen.m.lorenz
Twitter: @kathleen_lorenz
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